
Sandra Flander,
133 Wind Street,
Portland, 
DT5 1ND 

Dear Sandra,

I am on a trip to Finland and it is such fun!

We went in the pond at the end of the road. 
My feet got so wet and cold! When I was 
back at the flat, I had to stand in a hot 
bath.

The wind was strong and Dad went too fast 
down the bend in the road so now we need 
to mend the car!

At night, we went to see some bands play 
in the park. Dad said, “They rock!” but I 
was glad when it had all come to an end.

I will see you when I am back.

From Brandon


